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Dear Mayor, Council Members, and Mr. Denis Turcot, CAO,

The St. Charles Lions Club would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for allowing us to use

the Council Chambers for our monthly meetings. Your support has been instrumental in

helping us establish our newly formed club and engage with our community.

As a newly established organization, we have encountered challenges with the monthly fees

adding up, which is affecting our ability to pursue other important endeavors and initiatives.

We are committed to making a positive impact in our community, and your continued

support would greatly help us achieve our goals.

Thank you once again for your generosity and for supporting the St. Charles Lions Club. We

look forward to working together to make St. Charles an even better place for everyone.

Warm regards,

Angie Whitty, President

St. Charles Lions Club


